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City & Hackney Place Based System - verbal
update

Item No

5
PURPOSE
To receive an update on the ongoing progress of the City and Hackney Place
Based System

OUTLINE
With the replacement of the CCGs with NHS NEL and the evolution of the
Place Based Systems Members have asked for an update on the new
structures as they bed in.

The Place Based Lead has been asked to update on the number of clinical
staff and commissioners who are in place and the balance of those with a City
and Hackney focus to their roles vis-a-vis an NEL wide one.

This issue has been discussed at both HiH and INEL JHOSC over the past
two years as part of the development of the Place Based Systems and a
response has been delayed because of necessary staff consultations which
had to take place on the new organisational structures. We understand these
consultations are now fully completed.

Attending for this item will be:

Louise Ashley, Chief Executive of Homerton Healthcare and Place Based
Leader for City and Hackney Place Based Partnership

Dr. Stephanie Coughlin, Clinical Director, City & Hackney Place Based
Partnership/ NHS North East London (NEL) Digital First Lead & Lead for
Virtual Wards/ GP Lower Clapton Group Practice

Amy Wilkinson, Acting Director of Delivery for City and Hackney Place
Based Partnership

ACTION

The Commission is requested to give consideration to the report.


